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At this year’s forum, Tadashi Ishida introduced PEACE (People’s Educational and Cultural 

Exchange), the NGO he founded to develop bonds of friendships between Japanese and people 

from abroad through cultural exchange. After Mr. Ishida’s interesting presentation, PEACE 

member Masako Hara encouraged members of the audience to participate in her demonstration of 

several cultural activities sponsored by the NGO. Forum highlights are shown through the series 

of pictures below. More information about PEACE can be found in this newsletter. 

 

The Presentation 

 

 

Tadashi Ishida starts his presentation 
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He explains the NGO’s goals and activities, and shows 

pictures of events held in the past year.    

 

Paper Folding Demonstration 

 

 

Masako Hara explains how to make a warrior’s helmet by 

folding paper (one of the cultural activities sponsored by 

PEACE) 
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Members of the audience watch the demonstration and ask 

questions. 

Finished helmets are displayed below 
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Some members of the audience try their hand at paper 

folding 

 

Geoff models his helmet 
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Peter models his helmet and his samurai scowl 

 

Writing Chinese Characters 

 

 

Hara-san talks about Chinese characters and explains their 

meanings 
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Peter writes his name in Chinese characters 

 

Geoff shows off his name written in Chinese characters 


